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I	believe	that	a	reasonable	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	would	be	around	22	cents	per	
KWH.	This	would	more	fairly	represent:	
		1,The	capital	cost	of	solar	equipment.	It	would	also	encourage	more	people	to	
invest	in	solar.	
			2,	The	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	solar.	Cleaner	air	as	a	result	of	less	
burning	of	coal	and	fewer	respiratory	illnesses	as	a	result	
			3.	The	reduction	in	need	for	the	construction	of	large	power	stations	as	rooftop	
solar	provides	power	to	the	grid.	
			4.	Solar	represents	environmental	sustainability	in	energy	production.	
			Lets	have	a	sensible	feed	in	tariff	which	energy	suppliers	are	obliged	to	pay,	
rather	than	the	current	situation	where	suppliers	are	profiting	unfairly	by	
buying	solar	power	at	a	low	price	,	then	selling	it	at	a	huge	profit,	thereby	
benfitting	from	investment	made	by	those	installing	solar.	
						Feed	in	tariff	should	increase	with	the	wholesale		price	of	electricity	
					Thanks	for	the	opportunity	to	comment.	
						Denis	Rothwell			 	
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